

Town of Weare

Selectmen's Office 15 Flanders Memorial Road Weare, NH 03281 (603) 529-7535 www.weare.nh.gov

Selectmen:

Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman Jonathan H. Osborne, Vice Chair Sherry M. Burdick John Van Loendersloot Kevin J. Cahill

PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Weare Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 23, 2022 beginning @ 7:00 PM to hear public testimony and comment on the adoption of a proposed Rental Hosing Ordinance. Copies of the proposed draft Rental Housing Ordinance are available by emailing a request to nbolton@weare.nh.gov or on-line at www.weare.nh.gov.

The hearing will be held at the Weare Middle School Cafetorium, 16 East Road, in Weare, NH. Please note, any person with a disability who wishes to attend this meeting and needs to be provided a reasonable accommodation in order to participate, should call the Weare Board of Selectmen's office at 529-7535 at least twenty-four hours in advance so that arrangements can be made.

Date Posted: June 3, 2022